
 

 

 

Dear fellow Muslim converts! 

You are welcome to come and celebrate Eid together and 
make new friends. 

On behalf of the Brisbane Muslim Community, we would like to invite you for a 
barbecue for all Muslims converts and their families to celebrate the Eid of 
Sacrifice (Eidul Adha). 

 

When: 13th of December 2008  

Time: 11am to 2pm 

Where: Glindemann Park, off Lawn Street, Holland 
Park. UBD Ref.: Map 180 Q16 

 

For more information please contact: 

Brother Dawud Batchelor: 0413 067 160 

Sister Aisha: 0402 438 077 

 *Looking forward to meet you  


